

Dear TY Student,

We sincerely hope this letter finds you well and you are enjoying your TY year!

Centre for Talented Youth, Ireland invites you to take part in our online Correspondence Courses for 2023! Our courses are open to all interested TY students, regardless of whether they have attended programmes with us previously. There are four courses to choose from: Medicine, Psychology, Legal Studies and Writing.

The aim of these courses is to give you an insight into third-level writing and researching. Each course is six assignments, completed between January and May, entirely by email. Students will receive feedback for each assignment from a CTYI tutor. Students will also meet with their assigned tutor before each assignment due date to ask questions and discuss the next assignment! These courses are a great chance to try out something new and possibly something you might be considering for university!

Students will receive their course handbooks by email in January before the first online meeting.

Application Process

Each course costs €200, and we recommend that students take only ONE course over the year. Applications are entirely online, at www.dcu.ie/ctyi/correspondence-courses. Payment can only be made online, via our payment system at www.dcu.ie/ctyi/application-payment.

Students can expect to receive a certificate at the end of the programme, which will be posted out to their home address.

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to email me, at orla.dunne@dcu.ie! The closing date for applications is Friday, January 6th 2023.

Kind Regards,

Orla Dunne

Correspondence Course Coordinator

Orlan Dur